
 
 

Product Management Update GR 13/01/23 
 

Product Management 
  
 

  For Information 
 
  
 
  

      
 

           Date: 13/01/2023 
 

Subject:  Hydrovane Planned Phase Out – PEAS Machines for V11-22 & Industrial NSP’s to be 
discontinued.   
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
Update on the proposed phase out of the Rotary Sliding Vane Compressors – PEAS Machines V11-22. 
 
We will stop production of the below units on 31st January 2023. 
 
V11PEAS08-4035S100 / V11PEAS10-4035S100 
V15PEAS08-4035S100 / V15PEAS10-4035S100 
V18PEAS08-4035S100 / V18PEAS10-4035S100 
V22PEAS08-4035S100 / V22PEAS10-4035S100 
 
Additionally, Industrial NSP’s (Industrial Non Standard Products) will be stopped from the same date. This 
does not affect Transit products or existing snow machines. 
 
Please rest assured we are working to ensure fulfilment of all existing orders. Please contact your local area 
sales manager for further information on outstanding proposals. 
 
Remaining at your disposal. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Graham Read 
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